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April 22, 1983

Mr. Hector Garcia
Chairman of the Board
American G.I. Forum
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Hector:

I would like to keep you informed on the status of Mr. Gilbert
Garcia, whom you recommended for a summer intern position in my
Washington, D.C. office.

This year, many very qualified applicants applied for the program
and only sixteen were selected. I am, therefore, delighted to
tell you that Mr. Garcia will be participating this summer.

Mr.-Garcia should be arriving in Washington shortly. I am
hopeful that this experience will be one of the best he will ever
have, and we look forward to his help.

Thank you for bringing this most qualified candidate to my
attention.

SinCAreay,

L.1.oy~~entsen

e


